
Open Memorial Day through Labor Day
11 AM - 7 PM

Weather Permitting

For residents of Shelby Township and Utica.

Shelby Township reserves the right to close the splash 
pad in the event of inclement weather, necessary 
maintenance or community events.

$2 per child
$25 Annual Family Pass*
Chaperones / Parents free

Guests outside Shelby Township and Utica 
welcomed ONLY when accompanied by a 
resident.
*Includes up to four children for the calendar year.

Groups of 20 or more, please contact 
Parks, Recreation and Maintenance prior to 

arrival.

Welcome to the Shelby Township 
Chief Gene Shepherd Park 

Splash Pad. 

Hours of Operation

Cost



Parks, Recreation, & Maintenance Department
“We create community through people, 

places, and events.”

52700 Van Dyke Ave., Shelby Twp, MI 48316
586-731-0300    shelbyprm@shelbytwp.org

shelbytwp.org/parks

2452 23 MILE ROAD
SHELBY TWP, MI

Located inside Chief Gene Shepherd 
Park, next to the fire engine playscape 

and pavilion. 

Location



OPEN MEMORIAL DAY 
THRU LABOR DAY

11 AM - 7 PM
Weather Permitting

For the residents of 
Shelby Township and Utica



• Each person inside the splash pad gate must be 
wearing a wristband provided by the attendant.

• No glass or non-service animals allowed inside the 
gates.

• Food and drink is permitted only on the designated 
grass areas or picnic tables.

• Children 12 and under must be accompanied by an 
adult.

• Swimsuits only. Swim diapers must be worn by infants 
and toddlers.

• Changing diapers within the splash pad gates is 
strictly prohibited.

• No running, climbing or hanging from structures.

• No inflatable pool toys, water guns, water balloons 
or athletic and recreational equipment allowed.

• No radios or amplified devices.

• No smoking in or around the splash pad.

• In the event of inclement weather, the splash pad 
will be vacated immediately and re-opened at the 
attendant’s discretion.

Rules



•	 Sand Volleyball Courts
•	 Tennis Courts
•	 Playscape
•	 Bocce Ball Courts
•	 Horseshoes
•	 Rentable Pavilion
•	 Walking Trail
•	 Splash Pad

Gene Shepherd Park Amenities



Rent a pavilion at Chief Gene Shepherd Park for 
a birthday or celebration and have access to the 
super-fun splash pad!

If a group of non-residents reserves a pavilion, 
rental attendees may use the splash pad without a 
resident present at the regular cost of $2 per child.

Celebrate at the Splash Pad

CHIEF GENE SHEPHERD PARK SHELTER

SIZE: 		  40’ X 60’
CAPACITY: 	 Seating for 70-80 guests
		  170 parking spaces
FEE: 		  $170 - Shelby/Utica residents
		  $200 - Non-residents

Call the PRM Department to book 
at 586-731-0300. Rentals are all day, from 

8 a.m. to 8 p.m. or dusk.

Splash pad is not included in pavlion rental and 
cannot be rented out.


